Public Administration Committee

Subject: FW: Standing Committee on Public Administration - Inquiry into Private Property
Rights

From: Alex Ogg

Sent: Monday, 22 June 2020 12:26 PM

To: Public Administration Committee <lcpac@parliament.wa.gov.au>

Cc: Guy Leyland ) Murray Criddle

Subject: RE: Standing Committee on Public Administration - Inquiry into Private Property Rights

Dear Krystian,

The Aquatic Resources Management Amendment Bill 2019 comprises technical amendments to the Aquatic
Resources Management Act (ARMA) 2016 and will improve and clarify its operation. WAFIC supports these
technical amendments.

Outside the scope of these amendments to ARMA legislation, the fishing industry is working together to
provide policy and additional proposed amendments to address resource security for the fishing industry.

We hope to be in a position to provide an advance copy to your committee by early September.
Kind regards

Alex

O
¥, _HWAFIC

ALEX OGG

Chief Executive Officer
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COVID-19 information for the commercial fishing industry - health, state and federal government assistance and advice via the
WAFIC website https:/iwww.wafic.org.au/covid-19-information/
Food Alliance WA jobs in Food and Ag website is at: www.jobsinwafoodandag.com




